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Dear members of the GSB,
  

 today we have gathered for you all the latest news
and everything you need to know about the GSB.

  
 Your GSB Team
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Technology and Quality Regulations

Information Provided by Manufacturers of Pretreatment
Chemicals and Coating Materials
For the quality assurance of the entire supply chain, it is important that all parties involved
have the latest technical information.

  
 If you, as a manufacturer of pretreatment chemicals or coating materials, send technical
information about your systems to one or more GSB-certified coating companies, we
would like to ask you to also forward this information to the GSB office.

  
 

Tests of Coating Materials: Sealant Adhesion Test is not
Performed for the Time Being.
 
 Sealant adhesion testing is currently suspended as part of the system approvals.

  
 Within the context of the general meeting will be proposed, not to perform the sealant
adhesion test as part of the system approvals in the future. The reason for this is that
sealants are increasingly being replaced by other different solutions.

  

https://rdir.inxmail.com/gsb-international/d?o0000t3y00000m0yd0000pxi000000000000idty3v7u7p2wb0jpcq3f2di10&params=ecKOiXwLvMgjpZkw%2FoDLE1clhOdObVWOrKbS7GFkvRsL8M2bhKNfcanhFJ82MLDfb7I6HrLHFTFT3%2F5l8wY%2FBUG6iMdvR6j6Kp9skXN8q8qD8KKLgetU2etvH%2BGV%2Bh9V
https://rdir.inxmail.com/gsb-international/d?o0000t4000000m0yd0000pxi000000000000idty3v7u7p2wb0jpcq3bree10


Internal

General Assembly
As things currently stand, the general assembly will be held as a face-to-face event thanks
to a comprehensive hygiene concept that we have drawn up in cooperation with the
WestIn Hotel Leipzig.

  
 We look forward to welcome you on 4 & 5. October 2021 in Leipzig.

  
 

Your Projects on the GSB Social Media Pages

  



 
 

The number of followers of our social media channels is growing unstoppably. For
example, content from our member companies regularly generates a four-digit number of
views on LinkedIn.

  
 ➜ We are looking for pictures of your GSB-related activities (finished projects, such as
buildings, coated components or also pictures from the production).

  
 ➜ Additional information on the pictures would be helpful (e.g. location of the building,
used coating powder, etc.).

  
 ➜ The images must be authorized for use by GSB (if necessary, permission must be
obtained from third parties involved, such as photographers, architects, etc.).

  
 ➜ If persons are shown on the images, they must have given their consent in accordance
with the GDPR.

  
 ➜ The images should be of high quality.

  
 ➜ The submitting company will of course be quoted as a reference when published. If
available, the company's existing social media channels will be linked.

  
 ➜ Please address your submissions and also questions on the topic to Philipp Mader:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de
  

  
 

Editorial Office
We are looking forward to your topic suggestions, questions and comments regarding the
GSB-NEWS!

  
 Please contact Philipp Mader:

  
 philipp.mader@gsb-international.de
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2021
  

 If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here. 
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